
Kenwood Street Widening Project 
Siloam Springs, Arkansas

What’s Next?
Comments Received
The City of Siloam Springs invites interested 
individuals and entities to provide comments on the 
proposed plans. The public comment period begins 
November 7, 2024 and will extend until November 
22, 2024.

Schedule
Comments received during the comment period 
(November 7 – November 22) will be reviewed and 

Roadway 
design

Right-
of-way aquisition documents will then be prepared 

Environmental studies will 

DOT and the 

the proposed project would be cleared for 
construction.

Property acquisition and utility relocations are 

clearance is received. Construction is anticipated 


